
I am writing to you from Bend OR my opposition to 3063.  Vaccines have been proven to have adverse 
side effects.  Therefore there is a true risk involved.  It is the parents decision and not the states to 
decide what happens in regards to their children.  Until vaccines are safe, effective,  and individual 
genetic testing pre vaccination is available absolutely no way should a parent be forced to vaccinate 
their child.   It is opening a dangerous door taking the right to choose away.  Thanks for your time 
 
Sue Rogers 
 


